
Winston-Salem

Street Study

WINSTON-SALEM DOWNTOWN STREET STUDY

OPEN HOUSE

WHERE

WHAT

WHEN Thursday, February 26, 2015, 5:00pm to 7:00pm

Old Salem Visitor Center, Gray Auditorium
900 Old Salem Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Please join us for an Open House to learn about the 
Winston-Salem Downtown Street Study

As a part of the reconstruction of Business I-40, the City of Winston-Salem has commissioned this study to:

1. Prepare a comprehensive transportation analysis to fully assess the effects of the planned two-way
conversion of Liberty/Main and First/Second.

2. Determine any improvements needed as a result of the two-way conversion.  Additionally, provide 
recommendations for improvements consistent with the Joint Chamber of Commerce/Downtown 
Winston-Salem Partnership Business 40 Task Force recommendations for parking, pedestrians, bicycles, 
business access, traffic calming, and directional signage.

3. Prepare cost estimates and conceptual drawings to aid the City’s decision making process for
implementation.

For additional information,
please contact:
Connie James, PE
City of Winston-Salem
336-747-6872

YOUR INPUT AND FEEDBACK IS NEEDED AS THIS STUDY 
TAKES SHAPE. THERE WILL BE NO FORMAL PRESENTATION, 

SO PLEASE DROP IN AT ANY TIME.




